
Family Child Care License 
One-Time $40 Fee Reimbursement 

- Fact Sheet - 

 
 
 

 
 
 

An unlicensed home-based Care 4 Kids provider who gets their Family Child Care 
License with the Office of Early Childhood’s (OEC) Division of Licensing may 
get a one-time $40 reimbursement for their license application. Payment to the 
provider will be separate from their Care 4 Kids payments. 

 
 

Who can get the $40 License Application Fee Reimbursement? 

A provider must: 

• Have been a Care 4 Kids unlicensed family childcare provider at the 
time of application for a family child care license to the OEC. 

• Have an active family child care license application on file with the 
OEC on or after July 1, 2013. 

• Received a Family Child Care license from OEC. 

 
How to apply for the $40 License Application Fee Reimbursement? 

• Providers meeting the criteria above need to fill out and submit the 
OEC License Application Fee Reimbursement form to Care 4 Kids. 
Click here to print form 

https://www.ctcare4kids.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/ApplicationFeeReimbursement_40.pdf
https://www.ctcare4kids.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/ApplicationFeeReimbursement_40.pdf
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